
      Town Board Minutes 
             August 11, 2015 
                    
The monthly meeting of the Torrey Town Board was held on August 11, 2015 at 56  
Geneva St and called to order by Supervisor Flynn at 7:30PM. 
 

Present: Patrick Flynn, Burge Morris, Linda Francisco, John Martini, Colby Petersen 
 

Others present: George Thompson, John Ghidiu, Dwight James- Code Officer,  
Robert Clark District II Legislator, Mary Lilyea-Assessor, Larry & Sue Martin 
 

Mr. Flynn led the pledge of allegiance.  
 

Mr. Flynn presented the abstracts of vouchers for review. 
 

Motion by Mr. Morris, 2nd Mr. Petersen that the bills on the General A & B accounts in 
the amount of $ 12,236.83 be paid, carried 
Motion by Mr. Martini, 2nd Mrs. Francisco, that the bills on the Hwy DA & DB accounts in 
the amount of $ 35,642.20 be paid carried. 
 

Motion by Mr. Martini, 2nd Mr. Morris to approve July minutes carried. 
 

Highway Report submitted.  
 

Dwight James gave his Code report. 11 permits issued, 2 C of C & C of O issued, 1 Special 
Use apps, 4 site visits, 2 violation visit, 21 building progress inspections, 3 fire 
inspections, 7 Meetings, 243 Miles 
He attended along with Mr. Petersen, the Arrowhead Beach Association annual meeting 
July 18th.  

 

Residents inquired on Water District progress, requested permission from the board to 
contact Clark Patterson & Lee engineering for update. Board members agreed that the 
residents could contact CPL on the Town’s behalf seeking information on the Map Plan 
Report for the Northern Route 14 Townline and Perry Point water districts. 
 

Larry Martin inquired about the Town stand on Crestwood Midstream Partners project 
turning facility in Town of Reading into LPG & LNG storage.  
He urges the town to take a stand and adopt t a resolution opposing this project to help 
protect the lake and residents. 
 

Brief discussion on resolution, Robert Clark stated in January 2015 Yates County 
adopted a resolution that opposed the Crestwood Midstream Partners project for an 
underground storage for LP Gas and butane in the Town of Reading at Seneca Lake. The 
clerk will contact the County for copy of this resolution to use as a model.  
 

There being no further business before the board Mr. Flynn made a motion to adjourn 
2nd by Mr. Morris carried at 8:15pm 



Respectfully submitted 
 

Betty M. Daggett 
Town Clerk 
 


